
From: Michael Weinstein <mweinstein@ndsny.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 7:37 PM 
To: Elena Sassower 
 
Subject: Automatic reply: Thank you, Messrs. Weinstein & Kathawala, for your 

powerful testimony at the Senate's Nov 1st oversight hearing on the Family 
Courts 

 

Greetings, 
 
I am out of office from November 8, 2023 until November 16, 2023.  I will have no access to 
email.  Please contact Zainab Akbar in the event of any emergencies at zakbar@ndsny.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

mailto:zakbar@ndsny.org

